
Autumn Term Welcome!

I would like to start by welcoming our new children and families
to Little Badgers Nursery. We are very pleased to have such lovely children 

join us and are looking forward to sharing the next part of their journey with 
them and their families. We also welcome back some children and families who 

were with us last year, it is lovely to have the children back together again 
and to see how much they have grown and flourished during the summer and 

to watch them rekindling their friendships.
Our focus this half term will be settling the children, supporting them to 
learn nursery routines and getting to know them whilst developing strong 
relationships with them and helping them to build relationships with each 

other.
Thank you for your support and patience with settling the new children, it can 

be difficult leaving your little one if they are upset but please be assured 
that they do stop and settle very quickly. If there is ever anything that you 
would like to ask or discuss please either catch me at the gate at drop off or 
pick up, phone me – I will return your call if I am unavailable when you phone 

or email me Caroline.Wells@Sandringham.Kite.Academy

Next week there will be a letter to let you know about 
Tapestry, book bags and upcoming events with dates. We 
are really looking forward to having a super year with you 
and your children and would like to thank you all for your 
support from Caroline Wells and the nursery team – Mrs 

Johnson, Mrs Diffey and Mrs Burgess. 

Our Learning this term.          
This half term we will be finding out and talking about ‘Ourselves and our Families’ 

and ‘Autumn’. After half term we will be finding out about harvest, Diwali, bonfire 
night and fireworks, light and dark, and then of course Christmas! 

Please………
….ensure that your child has a pair of named wellies that stay at nursery and that 
they always have a coat with them even if the weather is fine. It would be very 

helpful if the children could wear shoes with velco fastenings to nursery as we teach 
them how to take off and put on their shoes independently. Thank you.

Although some children have been bringing drinks bottles this week we would be 
grateful if they do not bring them to nursery to avoid children drinking out of a 
bottle that is not their own. We provide drinks continuously throughout the day and 
staff ensure that all the children are kept hydrated. Thank you.


